
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 9th November 2020 
 

Y6 CGP Books 2021 - Reminder 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Following from our letter on Tuesday 20th October, in preparation for your child’s SATs in 
2021, the school would like to order a bundle of CGP Revision Books. The school will cover 
some of the cost, however we are asking for a contribution of £15.00 per child. If you are 
unable to pay the £15.00 due to your current financial circumstances, please do not worry. 
 
This payment is to be made via Parent Pay which has been assigned to all Year 6 pupil’s 
account. If you are having any issue regarding payment of these books, do not hesitate to 
contact the school office and we will make arrangements. 
 
If you have any queries regarding these books, please contact the school office. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. E Thirkill 
Year 6 Class Teacher 


